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The Mississippi State Department of Health now recommends that 
all healthcare workers wear masks throughout the day.  This includes 
those who do not come into direct contact with patients.  Given the 
shortage of surgical masks, hand-sewn cloth masks can be used.   
 

We are reaching out to our community to request hand-sewn masks  
for our Greenwood Leflore Hospital healthcare heroes.  Your donation 
of masks can be dropped off with Gwen Neal at the front entrance of 
the hospital between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. Monday through Friday. 


